
no Oregonian with disabilities should ever have to be alone at the hospital!   
 
It is inconceivable to me that any adult with a disability would be in this position we have been facing for 
many months, when they may not be able of coping or self advocating in a hospital. This is challenging 
enough for neurotypical adults. We must protect our most vulnerable!  
 
Please support senate bill 1606.  
Sara Dawn 
 


